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Anyone having questions or comments regarding anything in this Audit Report should address 

them to the District’s Board of Directors, at 107 Berry Parkway, Canon City, CO 81212.  

Comments can be made by phone at (719)269-9050, or by email at info@fremontsanitation.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
“PRESERVING AND PROTECTING THE AREA HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT WHILE 
  MEETING THE DEMANDS OF A GROWING COMMUNITY” 
















































































